
 
26 June 2018 

 
In a Catholic way we learn today for tomorrow  

“Whether you THINK YOU CAN, 
Or think you CAN’T, 

YOU ARE RIGHT” 
 

Dear Parents, Pupils and Parishioners,  

 

MORE TREASURES AT ST PATRICK’S 
We welcome Marley Francis-Baltzer and her family to St Patrick’s School.  Welcome also 
to Ashford Hudson who joins big brother Leon and sister Paige here at school.  They both 
began last week and look to have settled in well.  

COOL AT SCHOOL 
Congratulations to Hana Symes, one of our beautiful Year 3 students.  She has fantastic 
self-control, always tries her best and is ALWAYS smiling.  

TEACHER MEETING – THIS THURSDAY 28TH JUNE (NO SCHOOL?)  
ALL Primary School teachers in Napier will be attending an afternoon meeting this 
Thursday (28th) afternoon and we will  have a skeleton staff at school to care for students.  
School WILL NOT be closed BUT if you want to pick up your child at 12.30 then that will 
be acceptable.  Buses will run at their normal time and Afcare will run as usual.  

TRIVIA NIGHT – “OH WHAT A NIGHT” 
A defibrillator will soon be on its way to St Patrick’s School.  We had another fantastic 
night with a full house and $2000 raised.  THANK YOU to all who helped on the night,  
to ALL of our GENEROUS SPONSORS and to the 27 teams who entered fully into the spirit 
of the night.  I think we will do it again in 2019!  

LIFE SKILLS FOR OUR SENIORS  
On Thursday morning our senior syndicate will be visited by a motivational “Attitude” 
speaker who will pass on experiences and skills for the future.  The topic for this session 
will be “TACKLING TECHNOLOGY.” A very relevant topic for our children in regards to 
safety and how to use technology correctly.  

NETBALL TOURNAMENT  
Good luck to our Year 7/8 Teams representing St Patrick’s School this Friday at the T.A.C’s 
netball tournament held at the Onekawa Courts.  Thank you coaches, parents and 
supporters for your help.  Have a great day everyone.   

SACRED HEART SCHOLARSHIPS FOR 2019  
Sacred Heart College are looking to recognise 5 incoming students for 2019.  As a school, 
they take pride in a culture which promotes academic, cultural, sporting excellence and 
which also aims at developing citizenship and leadership in young people.   
Five, $1000 scholarships are available and applications must be in to Sacred Heart College 
NO later than FRIDAY 24 AUGUST – APPLICATION FORMS AVAILABLE FROM OUR SCHOOL 
OFFICE OR CONTACT THE COLLEGE.  

 
 
 
 

 

PHOTOS FROM PYJAMA DAY AND EDIBLE ARTS COMPETITION 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK – B.B ELECTRICAL  
For quality electrical work call Ben Blake.  Good rates and mention St Patrick’s School 
when your contact him.   
 
Ka kite ano 
Regards & Blessings  
Jurek Wypych  
PRINCIPAL  


